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Open Events for Year 7 
All our events are virtual this term and parents can register to join these through our website: https://www.dulwich.org.uk/admissions/year-7-entry In addition to events during the school day, we have a morning Zoom webinar on Saturday 3 October at 10am and an evening Zoom webinar on Wednesday 7 October at 6.30pm. We are mindful of how much school boys have missed over recent months and want the boys and their parents to have the opportunity to hear about Dulwich College outside of the school and working day. 
More information 
Our website, www.dulwich.org.uk provides an overview of life at the College, as well as details of our entry process. There are specimen Mathematics and English papers on the website.

